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Parked Power in Roanoke  

 
 
Russ Goodwin in Oakwood, GA, writes that, according to Chris Toth's NSDash9.com site, 
almost all of these units are still on the active roster and in storage. All of the SD60s, 
SD60Ms, and SD60Is (6600s - 6800s) are scheduled to be sold at auction by NS, and 25 of 
the approximately 50 remaining SD70s (2500s), some of which are in this picture, are 
slated to be rebuilt into SD70ACcs in 2019. The remaining SD70M-2s and ex-Conrail Dash 
8-40CWs are being stored for now. Russ adds, “Welcome to PSR on NS.” 
 An article in Trains News Wire dated January 26, 2019 stated, “Norfolk Southern’s 
fourth-quarter operational improvements enabled it to store more than 300 locomotives and 
return 100 leased units even as the railroad hauled record volumes and gross ton-miles.” 
 This photo was taken from a publicly accessible road (10th Street in Roanoke, VA) 
and not railroad property. 
 

Next Meeting: April 3, 2019 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Station in Silver Spring, MD, 
presentation topic by Bill Hopkins TBA. 
 
Following Meeting: May 1, 2019 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O Station in Silver Spring, MD, 
featuring the East Broad Top Railroad. 


